The original documents are located in Box C54, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 1/3/1977 (1)" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 3, 1977

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM FOR:

MAX FRIEDERSDORF

FROM:

JIM CONNOR 3 6 6

SUBJECT:

Congressional Mail

The President reviewed your memorandum of December 20 concerning Congressional Mail received on December 20 and made the following notation:

House #8 from J.J. Pickle

"?"

Please follow-up with appropriate action.

cc: Dick Cheney

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 20, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT

FROM:

MAX L. FRIEDERSDORF

SUBJECT:

Congressional Mail

For your information, I am attaching the log of Congressional mail received on December 20, 1976.

This mail is being handled routinely by my office.

cc: Richard B. Cheney

	SENATE	
18	Robert Byrd	Conveys appreciation for Presidential cuff links and extends Holiday Greetings.
2S	James Allen	In support of invitation from the Alabama Medical Association - Political Action Committee to address the group on April 15, 1977.
3S	Wendell Ford	On behalf of Cecilian Music Club of Richmond, urges Presidential commendation of Dr. Merle Montgomery, Chairman of the Bicentennial Parade of American Music.
4 S	James Buckley	Urges Presidential pardon of E. Howard Hunt and G. Gordon Liddy.
5S	Chaplain of the U.S. Senate Dr. Elson	"Before the opening of the new Congress and the Inauguration I want to express to you my abiding appreciation for your great service to our nation."
6S	Floyd Haskell	Telegram urging that certain Colorado counties be declared eligible for Small Business Administration's Economic Injury Disaster Loan Program due to severe lack of snow this season adversely affecting ski resorts.
7S	Mike Gravel	Writes on behalf of Eugene Howard Buck, an applicant for a White House Fellowship.

HOUSE

- 1. Barber Conable Expresses appreciation for gift of Presidential cuff links. Extends best wishes for the Holiday Season.
- 2. Bruce Caputo Thank you letter for congratulatory Presidential letter (NY-M.C.-Elect) for election to the Congress.
- 3. James Hanley Expresses appreciation for congratulatory Presidential letter following his reelection to the Congress.
- 4. Martha Keys
 On behalf of Mrs. Elizabeth Vaughan, a trustee of the
 Kansas City Community College, asks that a National Advisory
 Committee on Two Year Postsecondary Institutions be
 established.
- 5. Guy Vander Jagt Forwards letter to the President from Mrs. Harry R. Leatherman, who asks that Social Security benefits be raised rather than raising the salaries of Federal employees.
- 6. Wm. Cotter In support of Senator Weicker's recommendation that Thomas DiMarco be appointed to the Small Business Advisory Council.
- 7. Gene Taylor Recommends Mr. Warren G. Blue for appointment to the newly created National Commission on Unemployment Compensation.
- 8. J.J. Pickle

 Writes on behalf of those in the Georgetown (Texas) Public
 Schools who are disappointed that the President overrode the
 OMB recommendation concerning the reporting requirements of
 the HEW Office for Civil Rights. States that small school
 districts do not have the staff to meet reporting requirements.
- 9. Henry Hyde Recommends Donald Rumsfeld for new Chairman of the Republican National Committee.
- 10. Paul Simon In support of appointment of Dr. James E. Aaron to the National Motor Vehicle Safety Advisory Council.